
I am opposed to the rezoning proposed in SB 10.  I moved to Portland because I loved this city 
and enjoy the residential nature of the various communities.  Now that Portland is a popular 
city to move to the developers are trying to move people like me, that want to live in 
reasonable residential areas, out and crowd 8 dwelling units of formerly single family 
housing.  Traffic, congestion and lack of on street parking will destroy the city for me. 
 
Sincerely 
Marcus Anderson 
 


